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In your nomination, the following were highlighted: 

• You are the contact for support of medical benefits handling many inquiries from various 
employees from all corners of the District; 

• You answer multiple, repetitive questions with patience and respect to the specific needs 
of employees; 

• You are consistently sympathetic, knowing how frustrating it can be for employees and 
their families to maneuver through the benefits process – especially during difficult times 
that they may be experiencing; and 

• You are a professional who shows empathy and true concern for those you assist. 

All of the above are examples of ways that you show you care. Your work supports our District 
belief that people have a responsibility to themselves and others, that family is the cornerstone of 
society, and that trust promotes creative problem solving. 

You are an asset to Human Resources and the District a whole. 
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